
 

8th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

Year 10/11 Girls/Boys City Badminton Tournament  

Finals  - Thursday 17th October 2019  
 

I am pleased to inform you that our girls and boys teams have qualified for the badminton finals on Thursday 17th 

October at Fernwood School. Matches will start at 4.00pm and finish by 5.30pm. 

 

Students will be given time to change into PE kit before we leave school.  Snacks and water/drinks would also be 

beneficial. 

   

Students will travel to the venue by minibus.  We hope to leave school at approx. 3.20pm and return to school 

by 5.45pm.  Students should be picked up from school, unless alternative arrangements are made with Mr. Deacon 

or Mrs Morgan. 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Morgan 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________   Form: ______________ 

 

I give my permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Badminton Finals on Thursday 17th October at 

Fernwood School. I acknowledge the need for sensible and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that 

there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.   

 

I acknowledge that my son/daughter will travel by minibus to the venue and will need to be collected from Hollygirt 

at approx. 5.45pm.    

 

I believe my son/daughter to be medically fit to undertake this activity. 

 

Emergency contact Name and number: __________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: ________________________________________   Date: __________________ 

 

Please return to Mrs Morgan by Monday 14th October 2019 


